
LONDON. CANADA 
September 30th.,1933. 

PLEASE ADDRESS ALL COMMUNICATIONS TO THE COMPANY 

Mr. J.W.Brauner, 
17 East Spring Street, 

Williamsville, N.Y. 

Dear Sir : - 

Many thanks for your letter of September 27th., 

and we confirm your reception of CFPL on Wednesday morn- 

ing last, September 27th. 

We are receiving reports from various parts of 

Ontario and the American States contiguous to the lakes, 
and if we do not get results we want on our present chan- 

nel we shall apply for a change. 

Philip H.Morris :T 

Yours truly, 

Progr Director 

Radio Station CFPL. 


